
 

East Coast Main Line 
Level Crossing Closure Study  

Tallington Area (Lincolnshire) 

Network Rail is carrying out a feasibility study to explore options for the closure of 

various level crossings on the East Coast Main Line (ECML) as part of our 

ongoing commitment to deliver a more reliable, efficient and safer railway. 

We are consulting on options for closing crossings in your area and we would like 

to understand how the proposals affect you and your community. We have 

arranged public exhibitions to explain the options we are considering. 

Visit our Public Exhibitions 

Public exhibitions regarding Tallington to 
Greatford level crossings are to be held 
on:  
 
Tuesday 17 June (2pm-8pm) at: 
Tallington Village Hall, Main Road, 
Tallington PE9 4RP. 
 
Saturday 28 June (10am-4pm) at: 
Tallington Village Hall, Main Road, 
Tallington PE9 4RP. 
 
There will also be other consultation 
events along the route between now and 
24 July 2014. Additional consultation 
events will also take place in the wider 
local area: 
 
 Public exhibitions for the Lolham to  
Woodcroft level crossings will take place 
on Saturday 5 July 2014 and Thursday  

10 July 2014. Further details will be available via our website. 
 
Network Rail representatives and their consultants will be available during the 
exhibitions to explain the options and answer your questions.  
 
Further details will be available online: www.networkrail.co.uk/ecmllevelcrossings 
 
Or you can contact our team by email: ecmllevelcrossings@networkrail.co.uk 
 


